
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

Washrooms at Sylvia Grinnell closed for rest of 
season due to vandalism 
 
Start Date: September 18, 2014 
End Date: September 25, 2014 
Iqaluit, NU                     15 sec 
 

During the evening of Sunday, September 14, one of the washrooms at the main 

parking lot of Sylvia Grinnell Territorial Park was vandalized. This washroom is now 

closed for the rest of the season for repairs. Nunavut Parks apologizes for the 

inconvenience.   

 
Anyone with information about this incident can contact the Royal Canadian Mounted 
Police in Iqaluit at 867-975-0123 or call Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS (8477). 
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Media Contact:  
 
Eric Blair 
Policy and communications officer 
Department of Environment 
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eblair@gov.nu.ca 
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